

Date: July 15, 2008

Attn. : Eng. Motaz Raslan,

Chairman

Canada Egypt Business Council

Dear Moataz,

I wish to express my appreciation to the role CEBC is playing in enhancing the relationship between Canada and Egypt.

Although I was unfortunate not to join your team during the recent trade mission to Canada, I have received great feedbacks from the team members and their Canadian counterparts alike.

The presence of CEBC has helped the Egyptian business community in establishing contacts and build relationships with the Canadian business community in an effective and professional manner.

I wish to congratulate you on a job well done.

Els harle

Yours Sincerely,

Dr. Hany Elsharkawi

President